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January 18, 2023

NC Department of Transportation
GeoEnvironmental Engineering Unit
Attn: Craig Haden - Via Email Correspondence

Re: Notice of No Further Action
15A NCAC 02L .0407(e)
Risk-based Assessment and Corrective
Action for Petroleum Underground
Storage Tanks

NCDOT ROW Tank Removal — Parcel 29, Carrie Bullard Property
4798 NC 55 W, Angier

Harnett County

Risk Classification: Low

Dear Mr. Haden:

The Underground Storage Tank Closure Report received by the UST Section, Division of Waste
Management, Wilmington Regional Office on January 9, 2023, has been reviewed. The review indicates
that after tank closure soil contamination does not exceed the applicable TPH standards.

The UST Section determines that no further action is warranted. This determination shall apply unless the
UST Section later finds that contamination at the site poses an unacceptable risk or a potentially
unacceptable risk to human health or the environment. Pursuant to Title 15A NCAC 02L .0407(a) you have
a continuing obligation to notify the Department of any changes that might affect the risk.

This No Further Action determination applies only to the current investigation; for any other incidents at
the subject site, the responsible party must continue to address contamination as required.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact me at the address or telephone number
listed below.
Sincerely,

L i

Liz Price
Hydrogeologist
Wilmington Regional Office

UST Section, Division of Waste Management, NCDEQ
(v Hamett County Health Department

Carrie Bullard — 4757 NC 55 W
Angier, NC 27501

Don Malone — Terracon, via email
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